
 

Rules for Stakeholder Feedback - Remote
Responsible Person Requirements

Date Issued: 4/9/2025
Comments Due: 5/13/2025

The Ohio Board of Pharmacy is requesting public comment on the repeal and replacement of
OAC 4729:5-2-01, which governs the responsible person requirements for terminal distributors of
dangerous drugs.
 
Comments on the proposed rules will be accepted until the close of business on Tuesday, May
13, 2025. Please send all comments to the following email address:
rulecomments@pharmacy.ohio.gov
 
The proposed rule text can accessed here: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/2025RP  

People call, text, and chat the 988 Lifeline to talk about a lot of emotional needs—not just
thoughts of suicide. Whatever your reason, the #988Lifeline is there to help. There is
hope.
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